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MEMO 

 

Date: June 18, 2021 

To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, and School Administrators  

From: Thomas J. McNamara, Chief Financial Officer 

RE: Assistant Director of Finance Position 

 

I am pleased to announce that Ms. Thao Dinh, CPA will assume the role of Assistant 

Director of Finance for the Diocese of Sacramento effective August 2, 2021. 

For the past seven years, Thao has served as the Chief 

Financial Officer for Catholic Funeral & Cemetery Services 

(CFCS) of the Diocese of Sacramento. Prior to this, Thao 

was Manager of Assurance Services with the public 

accounting firm of Perry Smith/Crowe Horwath, LLP. 

Thao holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Mathematics 

and a Masters degree of Business Administration in 

Finance.  She and her husband, Tom, along with their four 

children are parishioners at the Vietnamese Martyrs Parish 

in Sacramento.  

Thao brings to this position a strong commitment to the Catholic Church and significant 

expertise in financial affairs. Please join me in congratulating Thao in her new position. 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 


